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The Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD), upon further evaluation, has decided 
to discontinue its plan to implement the Claims module within the APD iConnect 
system. Several other state agencies are currently enhancing their information 
technology systems to improve claims processing and data collection. APD felt it was 
redundant to spend time and resources to duplicate this process. As a result, providers 
will continue to submit claims through the FMMIS system.  
 
This decision will help expedite the implementation of APD iConnect as the system of 
record.  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


